## Dear Jonathan,

Happy New Year. :-) I trust you and yours are well.

I'm wondering if your offer to entertain a submission of "Propagation of Error..." at ESS still stands.

By Monday, Advances in Meteorology will have had the manuscript for review for 5 months. Last Sunday, I asked for some reassurance that a review is forthcoming. They've not responded.

So, it looks like Adv. in Meteor. is going to flake out. I'll know for sure by Monday evening. If they've not responded by then with a review, I plan to withdraw the submission. If that happens, I'd like to submit to ESS.

Please let me know if ESS remains a possibility.

Thanks very much and best wishes,

Pat

Xenophanes, 570-500 BCE